

THE BUGLE TOO

January 2019

Updates & Reminders

BRANDYWINE CARD CRAFTERS Tuesday, January 15th at 1:00pm

Due to the holidays and some family matters, the Brandywine Card Crafters will be meeting on Tuesday, January 15 at the home of Lynn Moll at **1239 Broadwater Drive**. All are welcome. No previous experience required. All materials will be provided for you to make at least one homemade greeting card. A dollar donation to replenish consumable supplies is appreciated. Please contact Lynn at lynnmoll@comcast.net, 239-432-9912 or Chanda at chandahensen@gmail.com, 239-703-7644 if you have questions and to RSVP. Hope to see you there.

BINGO

Wednesday, January 16th at <u>7:00</u> pm

Come one! Come All!! COME TO BINGO! Come join your friends and neighbors...and bring a friend to meet some of our new players. You will find fun, camaraderie, and a chance to win money.

Joan Peer (586)255-1955

COFFEE HOUR

Saturday, January 19th at 9:30 am

We will have a coffee hour for all of Brandywine with a speaker from Lee Health talking about pain management. I think this should be interesting topic for most of us. Karen Miller 481-3790

GARDEN CLUB

Monday, January 21st at 1:00 pm

Anyone is welcome to attend, and the first year's membership is free. After that it is only \$10 a season. We meet from October usually through May on the

third Monday of the month. Current members remember to bring your dues to Rosemary at our next meeting if possible. Any questions, please call Mary Meyerhans 482-0001.

BOD MEETING

Tuesday, January 22nd at 11:30am

All Brandywine unit owners are welcome and encouraged to attend.

BILLIARDS

Wednesday, January 23rd at 7pm

Wednesday evenings from 7:00pm-8:30pm. The variety of talent makes it a fun social event – BYOB and snacks if you want. Kathy and Mike Donlan are coordinating this activity. email: michaeldonlan@cs.com

Kathy & Mike 433-5217, 789-5407

FUN NIGHT

Friday, January 25th at 6:30 pm

Free social event around the pool and walkway or inside Brandywine Hall depending on weather. Come out and have fun! This informal gathering will take place starting at 6:30pm. BYOB with plastic glasses (in case we're outside) and snacks. Themes are socializing, Karaoke (with a professional system) and cornhole games. If you care to, bring your dominoes, cards or dice – anything to enjoy while experiencing free entertainment. Call with any question!

Patty Haller 502-553-6321



COVERED DISH DINNER Saturday, January 26th at 5:30 pm

Join your friends and neighbors in the Brandywine Hall for a covered dish dinner.

MJ Peters 802-249-9412

ASSOCIATION OFFICE HOLIDAY HOURS

The Association Office will be <u>closed</u>: **Monday, January 21**st – **MLK Jr. Day**

CERAMICS CLASS CANCELED

Ceramics class is canceled until further notice. If you have any questions, please contact the Association Office at (239)481-2326.

LOOKING AHEAD

February 3rd – SUPER BOWL PARTY

Chili Bowl and Game Board

Come join the fun and food while we watch the game on the large TV in the East Brandywine room. Homemade chili, rolls and BYOB. MJPeters will have the Betting Board (100) Squares @ \$2.00/square. Opens at 5:30 pm for those attending the Chili Bowl and game with us. Each person is limited to buying 5 squares @ a total of \$10.00. The winner of each quarter will win \$40. with an extra payout for an overtime score. If no overtime, then the last quarter payout doubles and that payout will be \$80. Given the number of overtime games this season, it only seems appropriate! If there are empty squares after the attendees have made their purchases, others not attending may purchase the empty squares. Hope to see you there!

February – The Brandywine Garden Club will be hosting a Winter Gala on February 23, 2019, from 5:30-9:00pm in the Brandywine Room. Sign up will be on February 11th from 1 to 3 in the Brandywine Room. Cost is \$25 per person. More information to come on a flyer or call Mary Meyerhans at 482-0001 for early sign up or information. Checks to be made out to BGC.

February/ March –Friday. Mar. 8 tour to Heritage Village. Cost is \$69! not \$89! We need 40 people to participate to have the bus pick and return us to Brandywine. I am taking pre-registration by phone, so I'll have enough interest to proceed. I have flyers with more information available. Notice the bus will leave at 8:00 am since travel time will be much shorter than St. Augustine. Call Rosemary King at 288-7533 to pre-register. Sign up with payment will

<u>be Feb.11</u> with checks payable to Brandywine Activities Club.

March 9th – AARP SAFE DRIVER COURSE 8:30am-3:00pm (with a short lunch break)

Cost is \$15 for AARP members, \$20 for non-members. Bring check written to AARP to the class. Car insurers give a discount to those taking this course. The discount lasts 3 years before you can repeat the course. Call MJ Peters 802-249-9412 for more information.